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Policy Infrastructure Policies – 4.3 Kerb Numbering 

Purpose To establish that kerb numbering is not a Shire service, and if undertaken, 
is not to prejudice the performance of any other function by the Shire. 

Status  

Policy 

That Shire will permit street numbers to be painted on kerbs by contractors, subject to the 
following conditions: 

1. It is understood that kerbside number painting is not a Shire requirement, and all costs are 
the sole responsibility of the property owner. 

2. The Shire may request the removal of the number at any time and for any reason by the 
ratepayer or carry out removal at the ratepayer’s expense. 

3. The Shire accepts no responsibility for the maintenance or future re-markings of kerbside 
numbers. 

4. That the work being undertaken is performed by suitably qualified person to the Chief 
Executive Officer’s satisfaction and in accordance with this policy. 

5. That the correct house number is to be painted, not the lot number, and that it is not 
considered a replacement for the main number displayed on the property fence. 

6. That all numerals and letters shall be centrally located within the background and not more 
than 200mm in diameter at its widest point. 

7. That all markings be retro-reflective in accordance with AS1743. The standard colours 
shall be a reflective dark green numeral set against a light background 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
Infrastructure Policies 
4.3 Kerb Numbering  
  

 
 
  

Page 2 of 2 
  
 

Adopted/Amended 
September 2000 
September 2001 
November 2015 

Review History November 2015 

Reviewed June 2024 
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